CMAC Sep 2021 COVID Safe Access Plan

As of 15" October, the ACT Government advises up to 25 people can engage in socially
distanced outdoor recreation activities, with some rules. For CMAC, this means we can
undertake most flying activities from Thursday 15" October. In order to keep club
members safe, and protect our collective reputation, here are the simplified rules that we
still need to adhere to:

¢ Absolutely no more than 25 people at the field at one time:
o We will not run a booking system, but please use common sense.
o Please only visit if you are flying or directly assisting somebody to do so (ie
instruction).
o If you arrive and there are already 25 folks, please do not stay and exceed
the limit.
Please leave promptly when you have finished flying.
Please try and prioritise the weekend flying opportunities for those working
weekdays.

e Please use the ACT Government check in application at the club - the QR code sign
in the notice board or you can use the recent activity feature in the app to sign back
in. Please also assist any other members if they don't have a mobile - check them in
on your phone as a guest.

e Please wear a mask while at the club

e Please remain socially distanced while at the club, use common sense in the pilot
box especially and keep up the verbal coordination.

¢ Clubhouse will be limited to a maximum of 6 people at one time, please do not light
the fire or use the kitchen facilities - bring your own drinks.

e Wash your hands after using bathroom (seriously).



https://www.covid19.act.gov.au/act-status-and-response/lockdown/lockdown-faqs
https://www.covid19.act.gov.au/stay-safe-and-healthy/check-in-cbr-app

